
FBC’s Performing Arts Academy is expanding 
its Youth String Orchestra with a brand-new 
Beginning Strings class for 4th through 12th 
graders. The class will be  on Wednesdays at 
3:15 PM in the Church Orchestra Rehearsal 
Room.  Students will learn the basics of their 
instruments (violin or cello) in a group setting. 
As they progress from the beginning level to 
intermediate, students can also join the Youth 
String Orchestra,  which also meets on Wednes-
days at 5:30 PM. Both groups are under the 
direction of veteran PAA teacher, Gretchen 
Welch. Class size is limited, so act quickly. 

New this year! Suzuki Violin Lessons with our 
very own Linda Willams. These lessons are for 
preschoolers age 3 and up. Parental participa-
tion in lessons. Violin rentals are available.

NOT JUST FOR CHILDREN: We also offer adult 
classes! 

It’s time to register for Fall Music lessons at 
FBC Performing Arts Academy – for all ages 
PreK through adult. 

For more information on the PAA or to register 
for classes, please email Susan Eernisse.
susan.eernisse@fbcgainesville.org

Lemonade on the Lawn
Today after worship
Join us on the lawn after worship for lemonade and 
cookies! We hope this will be a time for you to meet 
a new friend and enjoy some fellowship!

Six Flags (Youth Event)
July 25 | 9:30 AM
The Youth Group is going to Six Flags! The cost is 
$35 per person. This includes your ticket to the 
park and lunch. Please meet in the Banquet Hall at 
9:30 AM to ride the bus. RSVP to Pastor Christo-
pher: christopher@fbcgainesville.org

Emporium Vendor Spaces
September 26 & 27
We have vendor spaces available for our 2025 
Emporium! If you or someone you know would like 
to reserve a space please visit our website 
www.fbcgainesville.org/emporium or contact Amy 
Lawson. alawson@jlawsonassociates.com

Church Softball Team Update
July 15 | 6:00 PM 
July 22 | 7:00 PM
July 29 | 6:00 PM
August 5 | 7:00 PM
August 12 | 6:00 PM
We invite you to come out and cheer on our Church 
Softball Team at one of their many games this 
summer.All games will be at Laurel Park, Field 2.
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It was a great week at
Connect Camp and VBS


